Hi Debbie, 

Please see attached for the corrected WGSS minor sheet. Below is a brief statement as to why the department would like to make the proposed change:

Students were required to take WGSST 2300 to complete the WGSST minor. However, WGSST 2300 is only offered once a year which makes obtaining the minor difficult for some students. The department has observed that WGSST 2300 does not provide students with a consistent experience in the classroom because it’s evolved into more of a special topics course. Additionally, those interested in enrolling into 2300 have been WGSST majors not minors. Students will still be encouraged to take 2300 as an elective toward the minor but will also not be discouraged from taking additional WGSST courses that might be very similar in composition. 

Please let me know if you need further information/clarification.

Thank you,

Andy 
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